
Wishing you all a happy and healthy new year!  We hope that you have had a
wonderful time with your family and friends over the festive period.  

We have lots of exciting things in store for the Spring Term - look out for your
individual class newsletters for more detail.

Here are some key dates for you over the coming month:

13th - 17th January - Energy Saving Week
27th January - Holocaust Memorial Day

28th January - Y5/6 Dodgeball Tournament (TBC)
29th January - Chinese New Year

31st January - Whole School Drumming Workshops

Class 3 and 4 will start their swimming lessons on Tuesday 14th January and this
will be for the duration of the Spring Term.
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Class 5 have already had a
virtual author workshop
with Sufiya Ahmed  who
wrote the book Noor-un-

nissa Inayat Khan that
they studied in the

Autumn term.

The children have
been able to order
their own signed

copies of her books!

The children in Class 3
and 4 are off to the New

Walk Museum on
Wednesday 16th January
linked to their history topic
on the Ancient Egyptians.


